
May 4, 2021

Steven Elliott
Prime NDT Services, Inc.
10119 State Route 21
Strasburg, Ohio 44680

Dear Mr. Elliott,

      In response to your request of a presentation to be performed by Prime NDT Services, Inc.. I understand
this presentation was a corrective action required by the NRC and should be performed at a training event
or a widely attended meeting. Due to Covid-19, we do not have a schedule for such events in the near future.
We are running only required qualification classes of small numbers with essential personnel only on site.

I am sorry we cannot fulfill your request at this time.

Sincerely,

Stephen McElhannon
Vice-President/Training Coordinator
IUOE Local 112




